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 Renseignements supplémentaires 

 

Mémoire d’Ontario Power 

Generation Inc. 

 

(au sujet de la reconnaissance des 

territoires)  

 

Ce CMD supplémentaire ne fait pas partie du 

dossier de cette audience. Il est lié ici à des fins 

de traçabilité car il aborde une question 

soulevée dans le cadre de l'audience. 

 

 

À l’égard de 

 

 

 

 

Projet de nouvelle centrale nucléaire de 

Darlington 

 

Application to renew the nuclear power 

reactor site preparation licence for the 
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Mark R. Knutson, P. Eng. 
Senior Vice-President 

Enterprise Engineering 
and Chief Nuclear Engineer 

889 Brock Road  P82-5A1  Pickering, Ontario  L1W 3J2  (905) 839-6746 x5418 mark.knutson @opg.com 

August 3, 2021 

CD# NK054-CORR-00531-10592 

MR. MARC LEBLANC 
Commission Secretary 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1P 5S9 

Dear Mr. Leblanc: 

Supplemental OPG Written Submission - Application for Renewal of OPG’s 
Darlington New Nuclear Project (DNNP) Power Reactor Site Preparation  
Licence (PRSL) 

Reference:  1. OPG Letter, D. Townsend to M. Leblanc, “Application for Renewal of 
OPG’s Darlington New Nuclear Project (DNNP) Nuclear Power 
Reactor Site Preparation Licence (PRSL)”, June 29, 2020, 
CD# NK054-CORR-00531-10533. 

The purpose of this letter is to submit to the Commission an addendum to the 
Application for Renewal of OPG’s Darlington New Nuclear Project (DNNP) Nuclear 
Power Reactor Site Preparation Licence (PRSL) submitted in Reference 1. This 
addendum is a land acknowledgement, which OPG verbally stated at the public 
hearing for the PRSL renewal held on June 10 and 11, 2021. 

In filing the application for licence renewal, OPG was remiss in its lack of 
acknowledgement that the lands on which the DNNP is licensed are the treaty and 
traditional territory of the Williams Treaties First Nations. 

OPG wishes to add the land acknowledgment as provided in Attachment 1. 

Note that this addition does not change the conclusions of the DNNP PRSL 
application. 
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Should you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact 
Ms. Sevana Bedrossian, Manager, Regulatory Affairs – DNNP Licensing, at  
(416) 716-3879 or by email at sevana.bedrossian@opg.com.

Sincerely, 

Mark R. Knutson, P. Eng. 
Senior Vice President, Enterprise Engineering 
and Chief Nuclear Engineer  
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

Attach. 

cc: C. Ducros - CNSC (Ottawa)
S. Eaton - CNSC (Ottawa)
L. Andrews - CNSC (Ottawa)
D. Miller - CNSC (Ottawa)
K. Cormier - CNSC (Ottawa)

- CNSC (Ottawa)J. Burta
C. Krasnaj - CNSC Site Office (Darlington)

mailto:sevana.bedrossian@opg.com
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Land Acknowledgement 

 

 

The lands on which the Darlington New Nuclear Project is situated are within the 
shared traditional and treaty territory of the Chippewa and Mississauga 

Anishnawbeg. 

As a company, OPG remains committed to developing positive and mutually 
beneficial relationships with Indigenous peoples and communities across Ontario. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


